
 
INVITATION

Dear Friends,

I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. 

It brings me immense pleasure to announce the much-awaited return of the Carbon Black
Conference: Perspectives in Asia Pacific after a hiatus of four years since our last gathering
in Thailand in 2019. Mark your calendars for the 15th edition, to be hosted at the JW
Marriott in Kolkata from October 21st to 23rd, 2024.

The Organizing Committee extends a warm invitation to you and your organization to
participate in this much anticipated conference, designed to facilitate dynamic exchange
of ideas, providing a fertile ground for coherent discussions, that are crucial for the future
growth of our business. We aim to outline future trends that will impact all stakeholders.

I am certain that your presence will undoubtedly contribute to the success of this
gathering. Join us as we collectively shape the future of our industry.

Warm regards,
Amit Choudhary
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